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Dates for the ICM 2022 and the 19th General Assembly   
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Please note the following important information regarding the next International Congress of 
Mathematicians, the ICM 2022: 
 
The ICM 2022 will take place 6–14 July 2022 in St. Petersburg, Russia. 
 
The 19th General Assembly of the IMU will be held in St. Petersburg, on 3–4 July 2022. 
 
The official website of the Congress is   
   https://icm2022.org   
 
Please circulate this information in your community!  
I hope to see you all at the ICM 2022! 
 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union    
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